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May 26-27, 2021 
ITEM 194-111-R0521 
Request for Approval to Create Board of Regent Policy Related to the MUS Compliance Reporting 
Hotline; MUS/OCHE 
 
THAT 

The Office of the Commissioner of Higher Education (OCHE) brings forward a proposal to create policy 
related to the MUS Compliance Reporting Hotline. The proposal would create BOR Policy 211 – MUS 
Compliance Reporting Hotline.  

 
 
EXPLANATION 
  

This policy was developed as a part of the Commissioner’s effort to implement the MUS Compliance 
Reporting Hotline. The Budget, Administration, and Audit Committee was provided information on the 
intent to develop the MUS Compliance Hotline at the May 11 and September 2, 2020 committee meetings. 
The compliance hotline went live January 11, 2021. This policy has been reviewed by all campuses via the 
MUS Compliance Hotline Workgroup, as well as MSU, UM, and MUS legal counsels. By reviewing and 
approving the policy, the Board confirms the establishment and policy surrounding the MUS Compliance 
Reporting Hotline.  

 
 
ATTACHMENTS 

Attachment #1 – Draft MUS Compliance Reporting Hotline Policy  
 

 


